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We arrived at Repco at 9.45 to find 3 corvettes already waiting to start the 
day. 
By 10.20 we had 24 cars including 2 non corvettes. 
Leaving Repco we headed towards the Southern Expressway, unfortunately 
not all cars got through the first set of traffic lights but they soon all 
caught up. 
We picked up a couple more cars on our journey. I think in the end we had 26 
corvettes 
All was going well until we arrived in Strathalbyn where we lost a couple of 
cars (sorry about that) but they were soon on the right track. 
Our lunch destination was the Bridge Hotel, Langhorne Creek. 
We had the pergola area to ourselves. 
Thank you all for coming 
Thank you to Steve & Michele Ward for the great food & service. 
Thanks also to Sean and Jane for helping with the radios 

GRAHAM & DEBBIES BIG DAY OUT 


